Purcellville, Virginia April 19, 1967

Mr. Fern Marshall. Aldie, Virginia

Dear Mr. Marshall;

According to my records your present four-year term on the School Board will end June 30. The School Trustee Electoral Board will meet May 24 to attend to the appointments. If you are willing to continue to serve on the School Board please write to Mr. Carleton Penn, Chairman or to me relating your desire in this matter.

Very sincerely yours,

(Miss) Ruth M. Emerick, Clerk School Trustee Electoral Board

aldie ba april 20.1967 Miss Ruth M. Emerick Purcellville Va Dear Mips & minch, to Mr. Carleton Bense and My. a. C. Echolo that Dam willing to serve on the school annother termaples July 1, 1969, I plan to see Mrs. Med Nonglas, Zhanking you. E.J. Maishall.

OF LOUDOUN COUNTY

20 UNION STREET

LEESBURG, VIRGINIA 22075

C. M. BUSSINGER, DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT MRS. MALINDA T. FRYE, CLERK

ROBERT P. JAMES, PURCELLVILLE
MISS FREIDA G. JOHNSON,
LOVETTSVILLE

JAMES A. WALSH.

April 20, 1967

Miss Ruth M. Emerick Purcellville Virginia

MRS. HELEN H. MARSH.

E. FERN MARSHALL. ALDIE

H. WENDELL KLINE, LEESBURG

CHAIRMAN

Dear Miss Emerick:

Your letter of April 19 advising us that the School Trustee Electoral Board would like to hold its meeting in the School Board Office on Wednesday, May 24, 1967, at 10 a.m. is acknowledged.

It will be our pleasure to have you and the Board at this time. In the meantime, do stop by to see us. It is always so nice to have you and to have a little friendly argument with you!

Sincerely yours,

C. M. Bussinger

Division Superintendent

CMB:dc

Purcellville, Virginia April 19, 1967

Miss Frieda Johnson Lovettsville, Virginia

Dear Miss Johnson:

According to my records your present four-year term on the School Board will end June 30. The School Trustee Electoral Board will meet May 24 to attend to the appointments. If you are willing to continue to serve on the School Board please write to Mr. Carleton Penn, Chairman or to me advising as your desire in the matter.

Very sincerely yours,

(Miss) Ruth M. Emerick, Clerk School Trustee Electoral Board Miss Frieda Johnson Lovettsville, Virginia

Dear Miss Johnson:

According to my records your present four-year term on the School Board will end June 30. The School Trustee Electoral Board will meet May 24 to attend to the appointments. If you are willing to continue to serve on the School Board please write to Mr. Carleton Penn, Chairman or to me advising vs. your desire in the matter.

Very sincerely yours,

Ruth M. Emerical

(Miss) Ruth M. Emerick, Clerk School Trustee Electoral Board

Thank you for this letter, I went by
Mr Penn's office a week or more ago
and told him I would like to entine
on the board if the committee still
wants me. This will empire that meeting
with him. Ihmed I write a letter to me
Oenn or was my appealing their in
Office all that is necessary, I asked Mr,
Monshall of he paw ofther members to
Electoral Board to tell them I am willing to
sure again me Penn did not tell me to continue

Miss Ruth: Telephone Call.

Dr. and Mrs. Cappenter and Mr. and Mrs. Robert
Riddlemoser, Lovettsville, called in and want it known
that they support the reappointment of Miss Freida
Johnson, School Bd. member.

5/24/67 10:15 Doris

Telephone message.

Miss Ruth:

Mr. L.P. Hickman from Lovettsville called in and wants it known that he and his wife, Virginia W. Hickman, vote in the affirmative for Miss Johnson's reappointment to the School Board. He cannot attend meeting today.

10:00 a.m. 5/24/67 Doris

Purcellville, Virginia May 10, 1967

To Members of School Trustee Electoral Board:

Please attend a meeting of the board on May 24, 1967 at 10:00 A. M. in the office of the Loudoun County School Board.

School Trustee Electoral Board

Copy to

Carleton Penn Sarah L. Douglas Alton C. Echols, Jr.

Ashburn, Virginia May 19, 1967

Mr. Karlton Penn, Chairman School Trustee Electoral Board Leesburg, Virginia

Dear Mr. Penn:

I am writing this letter to you recommending the reappointment of Mr. Fern Marshall to the School Board of Loudoun County.

As a former high school and elementary principal it has been my privilege to work very closely with Mr. Marshall.

I have found him to be most approachable and deeply interested in the best interests of both the teacher and the system.

His many years of experience on the School Board and his life long residence in Loudoun County make him familiar with the many problems confronting the School System at this time.

I endorse the appointment of this outstanding man and trust you will give his appointment your serious consideration.

Sincerely yours,

Charles S. Monroe

Charles 5 Inomen

For file of Ruth M. Emerick

Legal NOTICE

A meeting of the School Trustee Electoral Board of Loudoun County will be held in the Loudoun County Scholl Board office at 10:00 A. M. DST Wednesday, May 24, 1967.

The purpose of this meeting is to appoint a school trusteesto represent

Broad Run and Lovettsville Districts, on the Loudoun County School Board.

The present incumbents are: Broad Run E. Fern Marshall
Lovettsville Miss Frieda Johnson

Any person so desiring will be heard at the above time and place.

SCHOOL TRUSTEE ELECTORAL BOARD

Carleton Penn, Chariman Sarah L. Douglas (Mrs. J. E.) Alton C. Echols, Jr.

To the Editors

Please publish the above notice in the Loudoun Times Morrier on May 12 and May 18, 1967. Please send the bill for this to the County School Board, of Loudoun County, 20 Union Street, Leesburg, Virginia.

School Trustee Electoral Board

NOTICE

A meeting of the School Trustee Electoral Board of Loudoun County will be held in the Loudoun County School Board office at 10:00 A.M. DST Wednesday, May 24, 1967.

The purpose of this meeting is to appoint school trustees to represent Broad Run and Lovetts-ville Districts, on the Loudoun County School

Board.

The present incumbents are:

Broad Run E. Fern Marshall Lovettsville Miss Frieda Johnson

Any person so desiring will be heard at the above time and place.

SCHOOL TRUSTEE ELECTORAL BOARD

Carleton Penn, Chairman

Sarah L. Douglas (Mrs. J. E.)

Alton C. Echols, Jr.

5-11-2t

Legal NOTICE

A meeting of the School Trustee Electoral Board of Loudoun County will be held in the Loudoun County Scholl Board office at 10:00 A. M. DST Wednesday, May 24, 1967.

The purpose of this meeting is to appoint a school trusteesto represent

Broad Run and Lovettsville Districts, on the Loudoun County School Board.

The present incumbents are: Broad Run E. Fern Marshall
Lovettsville Miss Frieda Johnson

Any person so desiring will be heard at the above time and place.

SCHOOL TRUSTEE ELECTORAL BOARD

Carleton Penn, Chariman Sarah L. Douglas (Mrs. J. E.) Alton C. Echols, Jr.

To the Editor:

Please publish the above notice in the Loudoun Times Morrier on May 12 and Mayy 18, 1967. Please send the bill for this to the County School Board, of Loudoun County, 20 Union Street, Leesburg, Virginia.

Clerk School Trustee Electoral Board

Sterling, Virginia May 23, 1967

TO: LOUDOUN COUNTY SCHOOL TRUSTEE ELECTORAL BOARD

When considering the responsibility that is placed in your hands in naming qualified people to serve a four year or longer term as school trustees, I can only say that yours is not an enviable position. It is next to impossible to please all of the residents and taxpayers by appointing one person to represent a given district or area. Such an appointment is about to be made for the Broad Run Magisterial District.

Until my child became a student, I was not too concerned or affected by the school system. I assumed that by paying my taxes when the time came good schools would be provided. Once your child is enrolled and you become more informed, your involvement and interest become more intense as we naturally want the best for our own.

The school board becomes the whipping post for all our problems that come with a fast developing area since they are the ones who plan our educational system and budget the money for such. Because of the problems that the school board must shoulder, only a well educated person should be placed in this extremely important role. If you want a business to grow and function properly, you go out and find a good businessman to run it. I think the same applies to the school board. A well educated person with common sense and the ability to handle himself in public would seem to be the necessary qualifications for such a position.

The Broad Run District with its ever increasing population is at a point when it needs the best and most vigorous representatives it can get. This applies not only for education, but for all other government functions as well and I personally feel that the people deserve them. It would be naive to disregard the fact that there have home grievances between the eastern section of Loudoun and other areas. In my personal contacts recently, I get the feeling that the people are ready to resolve their differences and to try to unite the county more so than it now stands. Before this can become a reality, a change must be made in some important positions.

In closing, I can only hope that each of you carefully weigh the qualifications of all candidates who place their name before you so that all residents of Broad Run District will be well represented for the next term.

Yours sincerely,

Melvin C. Gardner